
5th January 2021 

Dear Year One, 

 

I hope that you and your families had a lovely Christmas holiday and that you are all keeping safe and 

healthy at home. 

 

I have been thinking about you lots and I have been wondering about what you have all been doing in 

the holidays - I cannot wait to hear if Father Christmas visited your house on Christmas Eve and if he 

left you any lovely presents! 

 

I have put some super special learning jobs for you all to do whilst you are at home. There is a Maths 

and an English job for you to do each day, plus you can choose another fun job to do. 

 

I also know how much you all enjoy singing and keeping fit so I have put some funny Gingerbread 

moving songs for you to learn and enjoy – I hope that you all like them! 

 

If you are not sure about any of the jobs, then you can ask your family to send me an email and I will 

try and help or you can chose a different job to do instead. My email is: 

a.jewitt300@ourladyoflourdes.durham.sch.uk 

 

I really hope that you all enjoy these special learning jobs Year One.  

 

When you have finished your work I would LOVE to see it – you can ask your families to email me a 

photo or a copy of your work. 

 

Stay safe Year One. 

 

Love from   

          

Miss Jewitt  x 
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